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HB 3501 This bill is outrageous. It will expand homelessness in Oregon and will not 

benefit  the homeless or the conscientious taxpayers in the state. It is a bad 

policy...This is a knee-jerk solution to homelessness and will do nothing to correct the 

basic problem nor improve conditions a the common good.  


